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Reply 
Upon reviewing the tax sharing rate adders, the rounding to all zeroes which is 
referred to above does not appear to occur, as follows: 
 
Rate Class Metric Model Result Rounded 
Residential $/kWh (0.00009) (0.0001) 
GS<50kW $/kWh (0.00009) (0.0001) 
GS>50kW $/kW (0.01369) (0.01) 
Unmetered Load $/kWh (0.00023) (0.0002) 
Street Lighting $/kW (0.12837) (0.13) 
  
Nonetheless, because the overall amount is relatively small, NOTL would not 
object to recording the tax sharing amount in the variance account 1595 for 
future disposition. 
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Reply 
NOTL agrees with the Board staff submission. 
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Reply 
NOTL notes that Board staff takes no issue.  

 

 

Reply 
NOTL agrees with the Board staff submission. An amended IRM3 Rate 
Generator model is submitted with this reply reflecting these revisions, on the 
assumption that the Board would approve the staff submission. The resulting 
monthly rates and charges from this amended model are highlighted below: 
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{Please see the Note on Page 8 regarding an error in the Manager’s summary only of 
the original Application regarding transcription of Deferral Account Rate Rider Two rates 
from the model} 
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Reply 
NOTL respectfully would like to re-iterate that it does not agree with the proposal 
to establish a disposal account.  A number of reasons are set out under IRR 8(a, 
Pages 12 and 13 of NOTL’s response to interrogatories.   
 
A key reason is the incorrect LDC income statements that would result for 
OM&A, in that expenses on the income statement would be overstated by being 
required to include an estimated amount (say $x) of what PST would be if it were 
still in place. The offset of -$x would be on the balance sheet in the disposal 
account. 
 
As quoted in the “NOTL Specific Background” of the Board staff submission, 
taken from NOTL’s interrogatory response on this matter, NOTL did suggest that 
the cost of service application is the appropriate time to address the reductions. 
However, NOTL submits that this reduction should be on a go-forward basis only, 
based on PST-free cost projections for the test year, with no variance account for 
the between-rebasing years. This approach would be consistent with the go-
forward-only treatment of rate of return, where there is no mechanism (such as 
an annual IRM adjustment would provide) to account for the difference between 
the approved rate of return that happened to be current at the time of rebasing 
(8.01% in NOTL’s case) and the approved rates of return that ensued between 
rebasing years (9.75% as of December 11, 2009, which in NOTL’s case results 
in a deemed return on equity shortfall of 1.74% or approx. $165,000 per year).   
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NOTE: 
 
In preparing this Reply Submission, NOTL has found that the “Deferral Account 
Rate Rider Two” rates shown on Page 40, Section 6 – Proposed Rates Tariff, in 
the Manager’s Summary of the Application dated October 21, 2009 did not pick 
up the correct rates from the DVA model.  NOTL confirms that the DVA model 
was correct.   The IRM3 model included with this reply submission (to amend 
RTR rates) has the same, correct “Deferral Account Rate Rider Two” rates as in 
the original application IRM3 model. 
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